MUELLER

It is with great sadness that we write this letter to inform you of our Lakeway location’s indefinite
closure. As you may know, Dr. Steve was recently diagnosed with stage 4 cancer, leaving Dr.
Angie as the only treating dentist while he undergoes treatment. We have made every effort to
maintain a schedule for our patients at both locations, in addition to Dell Children’s Medical
Center. Unfortunately, this is just not sustainable. Dr. Angie will continue to see patients at the
Mueller location, and hospital cases at Dell Children’s.

We truly value each of our patients and their families and hope we’re able to accommodate you
at the Mueller location. (1201 Barbara Jordan Blvd, Suite 1430, Austin, TX 78723) If this is not
feasible, we will certainly transfer records to the practice of your choice.

Our team will continue to pray for the best of outcomes and brighter days ahead where Dr.
Steve’s silly, fun personality returns to the office to resume the work he has mastered through so
many years of dedication.

Should you choose to have your child’s records transferred, this can be initiated by sending a
text message request to 512-488-1390. Please include your child’s name, date of birth and the

email address to the dental practice to which you’d like records sent.

Otherwise, you may request a dental appointment at our Mueller location by sending a text
message to 512-886-8805 or calling 512-474-7575.

Your patience and understanding is very much appreciated as we navigate these difficult times.
Sincerely,

Central Texas Pediatric Dentistry’s Team



